KEY CLUB

IMPORTANT UP-COMING DATES

- April 6 to April
 8- Spring
 Board Meeting
- May 13- Mothers Day
- July 2 to July 8–
 ICON
- July 13 to July
 15- Summer
 Board Meeting

Division 5B News

K-T KEY CLUB DISTRICT

APRIL 8, 2018

Meet Your New Lieutenant Governor

Hello Key Clubbers!
My name is Jonathan
Simerly and I am your
newly appointed Lieutenant Governor for
Division 5B. In this
newsletter you will
learn some about me,
my plans for the upcoming year, what I plan
to do with our division,
and the impact I hope
to leave not only on the
division, but on you as
individual members.



As the new year approaches, I would not only like for you to know some about me, but I also wish to know a little about you. In this newsletter you will find various heading for each officer of the club to read and the information I request from each of them. I ask that you take the initiative to return this information using one of the many outlets I provide you.

The New District Board

If you did not attend DCON in Lexington, Kentucky March 16 though March 18, here is everything you need to now about the Newly elected District Board.

Governor

Emily Howard was elected to take immediate past governor, Lauren Pike's, place as the new Governor of our district.

Secretary

Tiffany Min is taking the place of Ethan Galloway on the Board as our new district secretary.

Treasurer

Christy Zheng is taking the place of Bree Robinson as the new treasurer of the district.



Officers Periodical

Attention All Officers! This part of the newsletter is just for you! I am asking that all officers provide me with information so that I can keep them up to date on all current events and also so that I can easily communicate with them and voice their opinions to the board. I have set up many different forums to make sure that EVERYONE has easily access to me. Should you need to contact me, My information is on the last page of this newsletter. In order to set up a strong communication system between myself and the clubs I ask that you chose one or more of the following forums below to stay informed. I will be collecting this information as I make my club visits across the division.

- ♦ GroupMe App
- ♦ Remind App/ Text
- ♦ Text/email
- ♦ Social Media Exchange (Facebook,Instagram,etc.)

"To catch the reader's attention, place an interesting sentence or quote from the story here."

Club Visits

Throughout the next few weeks, I will be contacting club officers and advisors and conducting my first club visits for the year. In these visits, I will formally introduce myself (One on One) collect information from new officers, discuss International Convention in more depth, talk about service projects and fundraising ideas, and get to know each and every one of you as individuals.



My Plans for our Division

As I course through my year as Lieutenant Governor of this division I have set many goals that we, as a division, will meet. First, communication between the district board and clubs is going to be thoroughly improved. Second, I hope to recruit as many new members as possible for clubs in the upcoming school year. Third, I will strengthen the bonds of communication between myself and officers of clubs, along with individual members.

K-T KEY CLUB PAGE 3

Spring Board Meeting



The Spring Board Meeting and Training Conference was so much fun for everyone! The board bonded and got to know everyone very well! As the new board for our district, we set the yearly goals we hope to achieve and discussed International Convention, so as to promote it to our clubs. ICON will be discussed below. The new district editor and historian were officially installed at the Spring Board. Keilah King of Fulton High School was appointed District Historian by our Governor, Emily Howard. Also, Jonah Bostrom, of Maryviule High School, was appointed as District Bulletin Editor by Ms. Emily Howard. The board is very excited to serve you in the upcoming

ICON!

International Convention is being held in Chicago, Illinois. The Kentucky-Tennessee district is providing transportation for anyone who signs up and pays for the K-T District Tour. This will be more thoroughly discussed at your club visits. Come to ICON and meet people from all over the world who share your passion for service! Also, help elect the new International Board for the upcoming year!

Questions?

If you have questions about anything, please feel free to contact by any means located on the back of this paper! I am available for discussion almost any time! If you call my cellphone and go to voicemail, leave a message and I will get back to you. E-mail is the best way to contact me, but can be delayed sometimes. Thank you!



Key Club International

Jonathan Simerly
Division 5B LtG
Newport, TN 37821
Cosby High School

Phone: 423-608-4610 Email: jonathan@ktkey.org

Alternate: jhsimerly@senators.ws.edu

"Yours In Service-Always"

Hello! Here is a little info on me! My birthday is March 5th. I live with my mom, my brother, and my dog. I am currently a junior and I am taking Dual Enrollment courses through Walter State Community College. My hobbies include reading and doing volunteer work. I am a film fanatic. I love watching movies from almost any time era. Black and white ones are my favorite. I am serving as your Lieutenant Governor from Cosby High School Key Club, where I have accounted more than 200 service hours. I hope you now know a little about me!

Officer Training?

I would like to discuss officer training for newly elected officers. I have not definite date set yet, so I would like your opinion on the matter. Would you like to attend a group session where the entire division would be involved or would you like me to come to your school and train officers for your club only? Also, depending on your choice, is there any dates you would not be able to attend? By answering these questions, I will do my best to schedule officer training to where everyone can attend.

Please inform me of your preferences by the end of April by contacting either by text or call on my cell phone, if you do not get an answer please leave me a voicemail. You can also contact me by email. Or tell me face to face at our club visits! Thank you!